TRADE NOTICE NO: 05 DATED: 29.05.2025

IMPLEMENTATION OF RFID&ANPR BASED GATE CONTROL SYSTEM AT
KAMARAJAR PORT LIMITED

As per the direction of Ministry of Ports, Shipping and Waterways under the
initiatives to be implemented by Port as part of Ease of Doing Business, KPL has
upgraded the RFID&ANPR based Gate Control System at gates which will be
effective from 29.05.2025. The RFID&ANPR based Gate Control System will be
live in all the gates from 16.06.2025. The Port users have to use the new Pass
Issuance System for entry/exit of the Port.

Hands-on session / training session of the New Pass Issuance System to Port
users will be provided by Traffic division from 29.05.2025 to 15.06.2025 during

the working hours of KPL for effective implementation of the system.

For any clarifications, please contact the Traffic division at below contact details.

S. No. Department Contact Number e-Mail Id

Landline - 044 — 27950044
Traffic division Common - 73388 94549 /

(24x7) 94443 72827 traffic@kplmail in

Duty Officer — 94449 92631
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K. Thirumurugan,

General Manager (Operations)
For Kamarajar Port Limited



